
   
 

Distributed on August 21, 2025 

Action required: Bookmark your new Guidewire Cloud Link 
 
ACTION REQUIRED: As of August 27, the redirect from your old Guidewire link to Guidewire Cloud 
will no longer work. Please bookmark the new login link now to ensure uninterrupted access to the 
system. Please note, if the link doesn’t work, try clearing your browser cache by going to your 
browser settings and selecting the option to clear browsing data or history.  
  
As you know, on July 14, 2025, Gore Mutual successfully migrated to the Guidewire Cloud Platform 
(GWCP), marking an important milestone in our journey as a purpose-led, digitally led insurer. 
Guidewire Cloud will support the continued evolution of how we work with you and enable us to 
better respond to the evolving needs of our customers.  
  
Need help?  
 

• Your Business Development contact remains available to support you with any questions  
 

• To support your transition to Guidewire Cloud, we’ve developed an eLearning module 
designed to walk you through the changes and requirements. You can access the module by 
logging into your Gore University learning account through the Go Broker platform  
  

Thank you for your ongoing partnership and support.  
  
If you have any questions, please reach out to your Business Development Representative.  
 
 

https://pc-prod-gwcpprod.gore.delta2-butterfly.guidewire.net/
https://university.goremutual.ca/

